ASPTEA 2023 -2024 ELECTIONS INSTRUCTIONS




ASPTEA will be holding Elections on Thursday, October 20, 2022 for two (2) Directors at Large.

Candidate biographies are available from ASPTEA’s website at www.asptea.com.

Please download the Ballot from ASPTEA’s website at www.asptea.com, print it and mail it to:

637 N. 3rd Avenue
Phoenix, AZ 85003

	OR

Vote in person at the location above from 7:00 am to 6:00 pm on Thursday, October 20, 2022

Mail in ballots must have your Employee ID in the return address portion of the mailing envelope to be counted and must be received by Thursday, October 20, 2022 by COB that day.

Walk in voters must have their City ID badge or other valid picture ID and Employee ID in order to cast a ballot.

Walk in voters cannot bring other member ballots with them.  NO EXCEPTIONS!

